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Thank you to all donors and
volunteers! All proceeds are going
towards new dining room tables
and chairs in The Apartments.

at The Gardens on Tenth

Annual Spring Soup & Pie!
May 1, 2025

Tenants
enjoyed visits
with their new
furry friends
Pepper and

Frank!

It’s that time

of year again -

where birds

chirp and

flowers are

planted!

Flower Craft



Baking
tic-tac-toe

first outdoor coffee break of the year!

Piano Students

Harpist Jolanda Wolf


